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Welcome back to our of Little Beans that have been off over the summer!!!  

Our summer holiday club had a wonderful time on all their trips!  

TERM DATES for the academic year of 2019/2020  

Monday 9th September 2019- Friday 25th October 2019  

Half term – Monday 28th October 2019 – Friday 1st November 2019 

Monday 4th November 2019– Friday 20th December 2019.   

Nursery is closed 25th December 2019 – 1st January 2020 inclusive.  

Thursday 2nd January 2020 all year round children return. 

Monday 6th January 2020 – Friday 14th February 2020  

Half term – Monday 17th February 2020 – Friday 21st February 2020  

Monday 24th February 2020 – Friday 3rd April 2020  

Easter holidays – Monday 6th April 2020 – Friday 17th April 2020  

Monday 20th April 2020 – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Half term – Monday 25th May 2020 – Friday 29th May 2020 

Monday 1st June 2020– Monday 20th July 2020 

Summer holidays – Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Monday 31st August 2020.  

Autumn term dates for all year round children 

1st September 2019 – Tuesday 24th December 2019 - Don’t forget to book onto our October Holiday Club! 

 

Did you know we run before and after school club for St Mary’s School? 

Our Breakfast Club cost is £5 and this includes breakfast, activities and drop off to school. Our After 

School Club is £10 and this includes snack, tea, activities and pick up from school. 
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This month your Little Beans will be learning about…Our Theme – All About Me! 

Your Little Beans will be learning all about what makes us who we are such as our personalities, faiths and beliefs and 
friendships and how we are all different such as our image, our likes and dislikes. 

Talk to our Family Worker Maria to learn more about Starting Out! 
The Starting Out bags have materials that link ‘Teaching’ and ‘Play’ because 
the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum is centred around children 
‘Learning Through Play’. We have a total of 15 Starting Out bags. Each bag has 
a different set of resources which provide endless opportunities for your 
child’s learning 

Reminders 
Hot Weather - Due to the increase in temperature, please ensure your child attends nursery wearing 
SUNCREAM and a HAT. Could you also bring in a NAMED BOTTLE of SUNCREAM (Factor 30 minimum) 
to be applied at nursery. Or you can pay £3.50 to Little Beans for it to be applied to your child all year! 
However, we are also heading into Autumn soon so please can children attend with a coat as well!  

Pick up / Drop off - Please ensure you arrive on time for your child’s session. If you are unsure of your 
child’s start / finish times please speak to a member of the team. If children are collected late this 
effects the running of the afternoon session and legal ratios we must adhere to. Lateness fee for 
collecting your child late is £5.50 per every 15 Minutes. If you think you may be late then please call us 
and inform us of this and the reason why. The session times end at 1pm, 3pm and 5.30pm – you must 
ensure your child is collected and off site by the end of these session times. We do recommend that 
you arrive no later than 5.20pm in order to be able to have a handover from a member of staff! 

Staffing update: We have some fantastic news that Jenny has joined our team as a Baby unit leader and 
has over ten years experience in childcare and has a Level 6 BA Hons in Early years and a passion for 
childcare and has settled in really well and is a valued member of the Little Beans Team. Beth has been 
commuting to work from quite far, her commitment to Little Beans for doing this for so long has been 
fantastic but is leaving us to be closer to home and will be missed by Little and Big beans, but we also 
have joining our fab team Caprice who is Level 3 trained and will be joining the team working in Pre-
school. 

Spare Clothing – Please ensure you are bringing in spare clothes in a labelled bag. Please leave this on your child’s 
peg in the cloakroom. All spare clothing should also be labelled. Even if you do not think your child needs spare 
clothing there will be occasions when they will need to be changed due to messy/water play. 

 
Website 

Our website has lots of useful information that is updated each 
month. We put all newsletters, menus and dates for the diary on 
it. Please regularly check the website to keep updated with what’s 
going on. www.littlebeansdaycare.com 

Facebook and Instagram 

Please check out our Facebook and Instagram page, give us a ‘like’ and ‘follow’ to keep updated 
with dates and reminders. We also add photos regularly of what your Little Beans have been up 

to. Please also leave reviews! https://www.facebook.com/littlebeansfernside search on 

Instagram; Little Beans. 

If you have any questions or concerns, then please speak to a member of the Little Beans Team 
who will be happy to help.  

Many Thanks, The Little Beans team 

Little Beans Day Care Limited, incorporated and registered in England and Wales 
with company number 09077094. Regulated by OFSTED under registration number – 
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